CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

WEST VALLEY COLLEGE CAMPUS

PROJECT NAME:

ACTIVITY DESCRIPTION:

SCHEDULE:

CAMPUS IMPACT:

PROJECT CONTACT:

West Valley College — District Public Safety and
Community Services Building

The New fire water line connection will be made in
North College Circle for the New, District Public
Safety and Community Services Building.

08/11/2023

During this time one lane of North College Circle
will be closed and bidirectional traffic will be in
effect between the hours of 7am - 3pm. While not
expected, the is the potential that the campus fire
water system will need to be shutoff during this
work.

Jordan Salinas, Project Coordinator, Facilities WVC
Jordan.salinas@wvm.edu
(408) 741-2079 office, (209) 202-5598 cell

Duke Sonderegger, Project Manager, Kitchell
dsonderegger@kitchell.com
(408) 316-7096

For more information regarding the Capital Improvement Project, please visit the Campus Construction update
page at: _West Valley College Construction Notices.
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